
 

NOTICE 
 

ELECTORS OF THE TOWN OF NEW GLARUS 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Public Test of the Automatic Tabulating and 
Electronic Voting Equipment to be used for the April 5, 2022 Spring 
Election in the Town of New Glarus will be conducted on Tuesday, March 
29, 2022 at Town of New Glarus Hall Community Room, 26 5th Avenue, 
New Glarus, Wisconsin. The test will begin at 10:00 AM. 

 
This test is open to the public. 

 
John Wright, Clerk-Treasurer 

Town of New Glarus 
 26 5th Avenue 

New Glarus, WI 53593 
 608-527-2390 
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